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•  if you cannot 
work from hands 
as soon as you get 
home 
You can spread 
the virus even if 
you don’t have 
symptoms. 

Well done to Y6 Alfred 
Russell Wallace for 98.9%

attendance this week! 

 
 
 
 
 

Link to Twitter: 

@stebon_primary 

Next week is Thinking of Others Week and as part of 

the week the children will be learning about different 

charities. The charities they will be learning about and 

donating to are Comic Relief, RSPCA, British Red cross, Crisis, ManKind, 

Equality now and Black Lives Matter. 

The week will end with a Fundraising Friday to help raise money for charity. If 

your child donates a pound, they may come to school dressed in non school 

uniform (no superhero costumes please). Buckets will be on the gates at 

the start and end of the day on Thursday and Friday for any donations.  

The children will also get an opportunity to throw a wet sponge at 

a teacher on Friday, this will cost £1 for 3 throws. 

We hope the children enjoy the week! 

Some of the children in 

nurture base told the story 

of Three Little Pigs without 

help from Halima. This is 

great practice in the run up 

to Y3 Pantastic 

performance! 

Year 5 have finished week one of their two week intensive 

swimming course at the Olympic Aquatic Centre! 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Menu choices 

Letters were given to each 

child this week about their 

menu choices for the new 

April-October 2022 lunch 

menu. Please complete the 

choices on the back of the 

letter and hand in to your 

child’s class teacher by 

Monday 14th March  

Result of Parent Governor Election 

Thank you to everyone who voted in the parent governor elections. Stebon’s newly-elected parent 

governor is Abul Hasan Chowdhury. 

 

The votes for candidates were as follows: 

Abul Hasan Chowdhury – 116 votes 

Rochelle Robb – 45 votes 

 

Thank you for participating in this process & special thanks in particular to our nominated candidates. 

In standing for election you have demonstrated an admirable commitment to Stebon & its pupils. 

We welcomed Abul at our governing board meeting held on 02.03.2022.  

The Travelling Book Fair will 

be at Stebon from 

Wednesday 16th March—

Wednesday 23rd March. 

Children can buy books using 

their tokens from World Book 

Day. This is a great 

opportunity for children to 

discover new books and for 

the school to get some free 

ones! Classes will visit the fair 

to take a look at the books 

throughout the week and 

choose what they would like. 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Please be aware of works being 

carried out by the council 

between 

28/02/2022 - 04/04/2022 

as outlined in the letter shown 

here. A map of the roadworks can 

be found in the previous newsletter 

 

 A polite reminder to parents that 

you should not be driving onto the 

estate during  

dropping off and pick up times, 

unless you are a Burdett Estate 

resident. Parents should not be 

parking in bays reserved for 

residents. 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
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Key dates for Spring-Summer 2022 
School open: Tue 22 Feb – Fri 1 Apr 2022 

Spring Holiday: Mon 4 Apr – Mon 18 Apr 2022 

School open: Tue 19 Apr – Fri 27 May 2022 

INSET (school closed): Fri 22 April 2022 

May Bank Holiday: Mon 2 May 2022 

Polling day: Thurs 5 May 2022 

Half term: Mon 30 May – Fri 3 June 2022 

School open: Mon 6 June – Fri 22 July 2022 

*Good Friday: 15 April 2022 

*Easter Monday: *18 April 2022 

 

 Y2/Y3 shows: Tue 29– Thu 31 March, 2:30pm 

  

The school will be closed on Eid celebration 

days 

Eid-ul-Fitr: TBC Tue 3 May 2022 

Eid-ul-Adha: TBC Mon 11 July 2022 

  

KS2 SATs week: Mon 9 May–Thu 12 May 2022 

Start & End of the day arrangements Spring 2022 

Gates open for soft start from 8.55 - 9.10am 

Children will be greeted at their gates and hand 

sanitizer used before entering. 

Nursery  Nursery gate, open at 8:45am  

Reception  Peace garden gate 

Y1 & Y2   Main gate  

Y3 & Y4   MUGA/climbing frame gate  

Y5 & Y6   Office gate  

Parents to all come through main gate to collect, one 

way route out. 

Nursery    Nursery gate - 3.30pm  

Reception, Y1 & Y2  Classroom doors - 3.15pm  

Y3, Y4 & Y5   Playground - 3.30pm 

Y6     Office gate - 3:30pm 

Our school hall is available during the evenings, 

Monday to Saturday (after school) and all day 

on Sunday. If you would like to enquire about 

booking the hall, please call the office or email 

admin@stebon.org.uk 

Exciting news! We are opening a 

new 2 year old provision and 

taking 2 year olds at Stebon from 

April. Your child may be eligible for 

15 hours of free education and 

childcare. 

Interested, or know someone who 

could be? Ask at the school office 

for more information. 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
mailto:admin@stebon.org.uk
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Check out the new Facebook page for our Nursery!  

https://www.facebook.com/Stebon-Primary-School-102843448982966/ 

https://twitter.com/stebon_primary
https://www.facebook.com/Stebon-Primary-School-102843448982966/
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